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Leslie Payette

From: Amanda Hanson [ahanson@nirb.ca]
Sent: April 7, 2009 4:51 PM

To: ‘Stanley Anablak’

Cc: ‘Jeff Rusk’; 'Leslie Payette'

Subject: RE: Amendment to KTL307C014

Hi Stanley —

Thanks for forwarding that letter along. The amendment to permit KTL307C014 (and extension request Golden
Bull asked for in the letter) will require screening, but may qualify for exemption under 12.4.3. We will send any
related correspondence your way so that the KIA is kept in the loop with regards to where the NIRB is at.

If you have any other questions please feel free to email or give me a call.

Amanda

Amanda Hanson

Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, NU

Ph: 867.983.4615

Fax: 867.983.2594

www.nirb.ca

From: Stanley Anablak [mailto:sanablak@qinig.com]
Sent: April-07-09 1:11 PM

To: 'Amanda Hanson'

Subject: Amendment to KTL307C014

Attached is a letter from GBR to add on CO-44 to their license KTL307C014, they would like to do prospecting,
geological mapping and sampling, and hope to do grid establishment, ground geophysical surveys and
potentially drilling in the future, my question is, will this amendment require screening to go ahead and make
amendments to the original license KTL307C014~.

Stanley Anablak
Sr. KIA Lands Officer

08/04/2009



